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ORU Early College for High School Students 

Dress Code Policy 

 

Dress Code 

Students attending ORU Early College are expected to adhere to the dress regulations applicable 
to all Oral Roberts University students.  A student’s sense of fashion should be guided by good 
grooming and a sense of modesty, and mature discretion should be exercised in the selection of a 
wardrobe.  The Dress Code is a standard of excellence that represents an important part of  te 
ORU lifestyle.   
 
In determining what should be worn, one should consider the following:  

1. Modesty 
2. Appropriateness to the activity 
3. Sensitivity and consideration of others 

Regular Dress Code Standards 

The regular dress code standards should be observed in all classes and chapel services. They 
should also be observed by anyone entering the LRC/GC/GLC until 4:00 p.m., Monday through 
Friday. The dress code for the cafeteria is casual. The dress code for the LRC/GC after 4:00 p.m., 
Monday through Friday as well as on weekends is casual. 
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